
1

Hanson, David L - DNR

From: Hanson, David L - DNR
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 3:48 PM
To: 'Kate Juno'
Subject: Quick Cleaners DNR Liability Clarification Request, 530 Franklin St, Oconomowoc, BRRTS 

#07-68-586215

Hi Kate, 
 
I am reviewing the request for the above-mentioned site. I have a few questions: 
 

1. The request mentions there are residential units at the property, on the second floor of the building. How many 
residential units are there and are any of them currently occupied? 

2. Does Mojo Franklin St LLC have any current redevelopment plans for the property? Do those plans include 
additional residential units? 

 
The conditions of closure and continuing obligations required were based on the property being used as a storage 
facility (industrial use). 
 
Thanks, 
 
David 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
David L. Hanson 
Redevelopment Specialist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Southeast Region, Milwaukee Service Center 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Dr. 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 
Phone: (414) 639-4156 
Fax: (414) 263-8550 
david.hanson@wisconsin.gov 
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